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“The Friendly Centre”   
 1904—13th Ave. North 

Lethbridge, Alberta T1H 4W9 
       Open Monday to Friday - 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
       Telephone 403-329-3222      Fax  403-329-8824 

      E-mail: friendly@nordbridgeseniors.com 
 

 

NORD - BRIDGE  SENIORS 

Newsletter 

We had a wonderful time participating in this year's Whoop-Up Days parade! With the parade 
theme being “Hometown Heroes,” we chose to celebrate the incredible seniors in our  

community - our true everyday champions. Thanks to the creativity and hard work of many 
volunteers and staff, our parade float came to life as a perfect tribute to our "superhero" sen-
iors and the wisdom, strength, and lasting impact of those who have shaped our community. 
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Nord-Bridge Membership Fees: 
Membership is open to all seniors age 55 plus.  

Associate Membership for younger individuals 
whose spouse is over 55 and a member. 

Membership Renewal: $60 

New Memberships: $63 
*Pro-rated memberships available for $93 beginning September 3! 

This covers the remainder of 2025 and all of 2026.  

New members only! 

Some programs and services are partially funded  
by the joint Provincial and City FCSS Program. 

Nord-Bridge is a proud member of the  
Alberta Association of Seniors Centres. 

Welcome to 5 New Members!  

We are happy to have you here! 

Another August has come and gone. Can’t 
believe it. School is back in session and Nord
-Bridge is gearing up for an active fall season.  
With that in mind, please remember school 
kids will be very present around our centre 
parking lot. There are several schools within 
a couple of blocks of Nord-Bridge so there 
will be lots of traffic, both vehicular and     
pedestrian. There will also be an increased 

number of people using the centre’s facilities and programs. 
 

Members are still bringing in produce from their gardens and 
once again, thank you for your consideration of others. 
 

Whoop-Up Days was a big success. The theme for the parade this 
year was “Home Town Heroes,” and we had a few of our Nord-
Bridge members on board our parade float as our commemora-
tive heroes! For anyone unfamiliar with Terry Legg, he is a kindly 
gentleman who comes to Nord-Bridge every day and brings a 
spark of life to the place. You will know him by his trade-mark 
navy-blue blazer, tie, and effervescent personality. Terry has been 
a generous supporter of Nord-Bridge, donating to several causes, 
most recently toward the purchase of a new bus. Sharon Gordon 
faithfully volunteers at our front desk and always has a friendly 
smile. Eileen Sawatsky runs our Beginners Crib program and 
loves to help out with all our intergenerational programs. Thanks 
to all of them! Our pancake breakfast was well attended once 
again. We thank everyone who supported our centre, be they 
members, family members, sponsors, or the public at large. 
Thanks to all our volunteers and sponsors who helped to make 
our annual Whoop-Up Pancake Breakfast a success! Well done. 
 

Registration for our fall programs takes place on Thursday,     
September 4th starting at 8:30 am. There is something for every-
one. You can register on-line or in person. If you register in per-
son, you will be given a number when you arrive, which will be 
called over the intercom. Come early and have a coffee or break-
fast while you wait, or enjoy our diner afterward. 
 

Our Thanksgiving Luncheon will be held on Friday, October 10th in 
the Multi-Purpose Hall. Tickets go on sale Tuesday, September 30 
at the front desk. 
 

Be the reason someone feels welcomed, seen, heard, valued, 

loved and supported.

Dianne Smith,  
Interim Board President 

Joey Mitchell Bonnie Fuller 

Jerry Zielke Valerie Kurtos 

Wally Tunow 
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Visit nordbridgeseniors.com for  

program information, photos,  

videos, newsletters, and more. 

 

Now accepting VISA, MASTERCARD & INTERAC  
transactions at our Reception Desk & Dunford Diner 

Executive  
Director’s Report 
 

Last month, we enjoyed another suc-
cessful Whoop-Up Days parade float 
entry and pancake breakfast. We 
welcomed over 650 people to Nord-
Bridge for a delicious pancake break-
fast. Thank you to all the sponsors 
for making this event possible (see 
page 26 for a list of all the spon-
sors). Also, a big thank you to our 
magnificent volunteers who cooked, 
served and cleaned. We had volunteers from Nord-Bridge, 
the community, politicians, and some candidates seeking 
election in this year's municipal election.  
 

On that note, Nord-Bridge has arranged to host a Meet and 
Greet of candidates running for mayor and councillor posi-
tions in the 2025 Municipal Election. The Meet and Greet will 
be on Monday, October 6th from 10:00 am — 12:00 pm in 
our Multi-Purpose Hall. At the time of writing this article,13 
candidates had registered their nomination papers. It is   
anticipated over 20 candidates will put their name forward to 
run for 8 councillor positions and 1 mayor seat. The Meet 
and Greet is an excellent opportunity for members and the 
community to chat with candidates and get information and 
resources needed prior to casting a vote on October 20th.  
 

Building Update:  
Nord-Bridge has approximately 200 fluo-
rescent light fixtures in our building. Each 
light fixture has 4 fluorescent tubes, thus 
we have approximately 800 fluorescent 
lamps. The Government of Canada has set 
new regulations that will come into effect 
on January 1, 2026 to start prohibiting the 
manufacturing and importing of specified 
fluorescent lamps containing mercury. By 
2030, it will be prohibited to buy the fluo-
rescent lamps that light our building. Last 

month we took our second step in working towards meeting 
this new regulation. We changed out 36 fixtures in our Multi-
Purpose Hall to new LED panel lights. The Flex Room is the 
other room in our building already 
outfitted with LED panel lights. Keep 
in mind we don’t have to change out 
the lights before 2030, we will just 
not be able to purchase replacement 
fluorescent lights after 2030. We will 
start to change out the remaining 
lights over the next 5 - 10 years.  
 

David Ng, 
 

Executive Director                                                     

facebook.com/nordbridgeseniorslethbridge  

x.com/bridgenord 

nordbridgeseniors 
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Executive Committee 

Board of Directors: 
 

First year 
Randy Butterwick 
Donalda Stock 
Tom Ivins 

Second Year 
David Green 
Alan Stalker 
Lorrie Vos 

Third Year 
Mike Bennett 
Clay Olsen 
Bill Hanson 

Administration Staff 
Executive Director         David Ng 
Financial Administrator       Tracy Beauchemin 
Program Coordinator        Ashley Kern 
Seniors System Navigator       Charlene Kocken 
Office Administrator        Maria Lisun 
Office Administrator/Outreach      Erin Bates 
Dining Room/Kitchen Assistant      Gail Krysak 
Kitchen Manager              Bety Castillo 
Cook          Tyler Johnson 
Cook          Danielle Wiese 
Kitchen Team Member                         Heather Boychuk 
Building Maintenance/Custodian      Marco Escobar 
Director of Fund Development     Julie Sarich  
Coordinator of Volunteer Services     Donna Lofstrom-Bell 
Go-Friendly Bus Driver       Terry Beauchemin 
Newsletter Editor        Cindy Dykstra 

Nord-Bridge Meeting  
Reminders 

 

Monthly 
Outreach Committee :  
First Mon. (Sept. - May) 1:30pm 

Directors Meetings:  
Second Wed. 9:30am 

Finance Committee Meeting: 
Last Wed. in  Feb, May, Sept, Nov 
 

Annually 
Annual General Meeting:  
First Wed. of April 9:30am 
 

General Member Meeting:  
First Wed. of November 9:30am 

Interim President:  Dianne Smith 

Vice-President: Vacant 

Treasurer: Tracy Beauchemin 

Secretary:             Judy Cartwright 

Past President:    George Berg 
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 FOR SHAW SUBSCRIBERS:  We are pleased 
to announce that our building is  equipped with 
Shaw) Go WiFi. To connect at Nord-Bridge: 
1. Access the network / WiFi settings on 

your device. 
2. Select ShawOpen from the list of 
             networks. 
3. Open your browser. 
4. Sign-in using your @shaw.ca email 

address and password. 
Any questions? Please call 1-888-472-2222  or 
visit http://www.shaw.ca/internet/wifi/. 
 

This is a free service to Nord-Bridge provided by Shaw. 

 
 

   While at the Nord-Bridge 
  Centre you can access 
  our in-building internet 
  service at: 

 

    User ID:  NBSC_Guest  
    Password:  Friendly@55    
      
   (Shaw Cable subscribers see left) 

      

MONTHLY 50/50 TOONIE DRAW 

Nord-Bridge holds a monthly 50/50 toonie draw on 
the third or fourth Friday of each month. Members 
do not need to be present to win. The Nord-Bridge 
share of the proceeds is dedicated to programming. 

 
TO PLAY: 
1.  Fill out an envelope at the draw desk in the Dunford 
Diner.   
2.  Drop $2.00 into the envelope and deposit it into the 
Draw Box. 
3. Come out to lunch on “draw day” to see if you are the 
winner.  The more times you enter, the more chances you 
have of winning!  
 
 

Check back next month for our  
August and September winners! 

 

MONDAY JAM 50/50 DRAW 

Proceeds of Monday Jam draws assist with sound 
system and AV costs in the building. 

 

*No Monday Jams in August. Check the October 
newsletter for our September winners! 

 
 

Thanks Jammers, Volunteers, and Patrons. 
Thanks also to Cheryl Orr for  
selling tickets at Monday Jams. 

http://www.shaw.ca/internet/wifi/
http://www.shaw.ca/internet/wifi/
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BUILDING OPERATING FUNDS 
RECENT DONORS 

 
Stephen Prokop,  

in Memory of Evelyn & Bob $500 
Diane Holstine $200 
Mike Bennett $100 

 
 

NORD-BRIDGE IN-HOUSE BINGO 
 
Year to date: $11,713.75 
 

Over 30 Years Experience 
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403-329-4934 
Give us a call regarding … 

 Affordable Pre-arrangement Options 
 Evergreen’s Budget Conscious Pricing 

    Because Cost  
    Is An Option           

A Division of the Caring Group Corp.  

We lessen the expense, 
      Not the care 

SOUTHERN OPTICAL LTD. 

WE OFFER DIGITAL EYE TESTS 

WITH NO PUFFS OR DROPS. 

 
PHONE: 403-327-4145    

FAX: 403-320-1181 

Fred Miller 
Registered Optician 

1011 - 3rd Avenue S. 
Lethbridge, AB T1J 0J3  

 

www.southernoptical.ca 

Rick Miller 
Licensed Contact Lens Practitioner 

http://www.southernoptical.net
http://www.southernoptical.net
http://www.southernoptical.net
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Volunteer Services Report 
 
A belated “Howdy!” as I just attended my very first Whoop-Up Days, and a huge 
thank you to all the members who volunteered with the float, parade & Toonie Pancake 
Breakfast. It was such great teamwork.  
 
Happy autumn everyone! My favourite time of the year; just not so keen on what follows 
behind. 
 

I have an update from the 3rd Annual Show & Shine Car Show event on Sunday, July 6th.  Thanks to the generosity of Nord-Bridge 
Seniors Centre members & the public, $436.80 worth of food plus a financial donation of $25.00 was collected for the Interfaith Food 
Bank Society of Lethbridge. Well done! 
 
Also, here is a quick update on the 76th Annual Southern Alberta Senior Men's Golf Association Charity Golf Tournament held on July 
28th & 29th at Picture Butte Golf Course. The SASMGA was raising funds for the Alzheimer Society and needed some help with volun-
teers supporting the cause. They were able to reach their goal thanks to Nord-Bridge members Dianne & Joe S., George B., Bill H., 
Herve F., Ken B., Judy W., and our lovely staff member Julie S., Director of Funds Development. A nice donation by SASMGA in the 
amount of $500.00 was given to Nord-Bridge Seniors Centre. 
 
If anyone is interested in participating in the 45th Annual Terry Fox Run/Walk this year on Sunday,    

September 14th at Legacy Park Picnic Shelter, 400 Blackwolf Blvd N., let me know. Registration is at 

10:00 am, and the run/walk begins at 11:00 am, concluding at 2:00 pm. My friend Filomena and I 

have registered a team; Terry Fox Trotters. Anyone is welcome to walk with us and/or donate (no 

pressure), in support of this great cause. Contact me at (403) 329-3222 for more information. I am 

out of the office the last week in August, returning on Tuesday, September 2nd. Hoping to enjoy the 

last bit of summer. 

Donna Lofstrom-Bell, CVA - Coordinator of Volunteer Services 
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Seniors System Navigator   

Fall time is about staying warm and keeping healthy. 

Soon autumn will be here, and you will want to go outside to enjoy the crisp autumn air. The cool autumn 
air is important for your whole well being. The following are some strategies to keep you healthy and safe 
for autumn. 
 
• Try and keep up with your vaccines. Make an appointment at the Medicine Shoppe with pharmacist 

Terry Toth, or give him a call at 403-381-0700. 
• The students return to school, and this is the time for cold and flu season to begin. The tempera-

tures begin to drop, and seniors tend to stay indoors which leads to viruses. As a senior get your flu vaccine and wash 
your hands regularly. If you have asthma and tend to get respiratory infections, ask your doctor about the pneumonia 
vaccine. 

• The days are getting shorter - as seniors, try and go to bed earlier to get plenty of sleep. The days are getting shorter, 
and we have earlier sunsets. The evenings are dark which encourages seniors to retreat indoors.  

• Dress warmly for the cool weather. It is best to dress in layers for the fall as the temperatures can change quickly. 
• During fall storms have a phone that works and allows you to call and keep in touch with loved ones until the weather 

clears. This reduces the of chances of being isolated. 
• Lastly, winterize your home. Shut taps off that are located outside and check your furnace to make sure it is working  

efficiently. If need be, caulk windows and doors or use weather stripping. 
There are many heating companies in Lethbridge that you can hire to      
inspect your furnace. 

Charlene Kocken,  

BA, BSW, RSW Seniors System Navigator  
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I cant believe its already September! Last month I got to participate in the  
Calgary Mud Girl Run with my niece and sisters. The race is 5km of run-
ning through the mud with obstacles, and is dedicated to women! Here is 
a photo from it!  
 

August was a busy one with Whoop-Up Days the week of August 19th to 
August 23rd - we had a blast! Thank you Erin, Julie and Donna for brain-
storming and creating the new theme of our float, Lyle, for allowing us to 
use his trailer, shop and anything else we needed, Randy for driving and 
using his personal truck, and of course to all our volunteers and sponsors 
during Whoop-Up Days. You can find the full list on page 26 of this news-
letter as well as some awesome photos. 
 

Our building will be busy once again with all fall programs beginning, so just as a reminder, 
please make sure to not park in RESERVED PARKING at the back of our building as these spac-
es are reserved for staff. 
 

The NEW Fall Program Guide was released on August 25th with everything from fitness and art to special events and orientations in 
the gym for new members! Registration starts Thursday, September 4th at 8:30 am MST both online and in person. As usual we highly 
recommend registering online through our website www.nordbridgeseniors.com but you are also welcome to register in person. 
Please find the list of steps on how to register online on page 6 of this newsletter. Please note if you are registering online, make sure 
your membership is paid for this year and that your email is correct in our database as the email on file used to “sign in” to the regis-
tration process, is attached to your contact information and therefore will give you the membership discount on the classes. If you are 
unable to register in person on this day, please get a friend or family member to register for you. Members can register for them-
selves and a maximum of one other person. Please also note, if you are trying to get into the most popular programs in person in-
cluding Gentle Yoga, Chair Yoga, Advanced Acrylic Paint, Baking/ Cooking at the Interfaith, Sketching & Drawing, Beginners Line 
Dance, Keep Fit (Tuesday and Thursday), & Tai Chi please come at 8:00 am to receive a number. The registration process will then 
begin at 8:30 am. However, if you are not registering for any of these programs listed above, please wait until later that day to register 
or register the next day. I am excited to have two new outdoor fall walking programs (normally these are planned for the summer) as 
well as a Yoga Thrive class for those with cancer and beyond, and many more! If you have any questions regarding registration, 
please don’t hesitate to contact me at 403-329-3222. 
 

September 2nd is our annual Golf Wind up for our Nord-Bridge members who have participated in the Nord-Birdge Golf Program at 
Evergreen Golf Centre since May! We will have some photos from this fun day in next month's newsletter, so keep an eye out! 
 

As I mentioned in last month's write up, the U of L Nursing students will once again be at Nord-Bridge twice a week from September 
until December as part of their Community Health Practicum, focusing on member needs in the areas of Health Promotion, Health 
Protection, and Injury Prevention. Please give them all a warm welcome when you see them around Nord-Bridge and keep an eye out 
for their monthly newsletter write ups on upcoming information sessions, as well as their November Health Fair! We are always so 
grateful for this continued partnership. 
 

We are excited to offer our Annual Thanksgiving Luncheon once again on Friday, October 10th from 11:30 am - 1:00 pm in the Multi-
Purpose Hall instead of the diner to accommodate more patrons. Tickets for this go on sale starting Tuesday, Sept. 30th at 8:30 am at 
Nord-Bridge. 
 

I have also had lots of questions on when the Fall Craft/Bake sale will be. It is planned for Saturday, October 18th in the Multi-Purpose 
Hall of Nord-Bridge. To reserve your table as a craft vendor please contact me at 403-329-3222 starting September 15th. 
 

Until next month, stay happy and healthy! 

~Ashley Kern  -  Program Coordinator 

Programmer’s Report 

http://www.nordbridgeseniors.com


 

Page   



 

Page 19 

Fundraising Report 
Where has summer gone?! September is upon us, and we have been busy planning our fundraising events! 
 

The Whoop-Up Days parade was a big success. Thanks to Zack at Wholesale Club for helping us with the candy we 
gave to the patrons of the parade!! Always so much fun!   
 

We also did some volunteering for the Alberta Men’s Golf League at Picture Butte Golf Course – what FUN we had!  
They were gracious enough to donate $500 to our centre for our help ~ and we will be working with them again next 
year…can’t wait! 
 

We also held an amazing Whoop-Up Pancake Breakfast! Thanks to Specsavers Lethbridge for sponsoring our delish 
breakfast, as well as Costco, Wholesale Club, Safeway Fairway Plaza, Rays No Frills, Dianne & Joe Smith, and Savers 
Convenience for their support. Thanks to everyone who came out to share in these fun events!  We could not do it 
without you all!  Please be sure you are supporting those who help us out!   
 

Our Golf Wind Up is on the 2nd of September. Thank you so much to our sponsors who help us give out amazing 
prizes, as well as our event sponsor ~ Lethbridge Hearing Centre! Your support is very much appreciated! We re-
ceived gift cards from Blanco Cantina, Moxies, Nord-Bridge, and Evergreen Golf Center's new restaurant (if you have-
n’t eaten there yet, you must!), as well as prizes from Evergreen Golf Centre - they host our seniors for their golf 
season, and I know everyone has so much fun! 
 

We will be raffling off our beautiful doll house! What an amazing prize for someone to win this year! Tickets will go on 
sale in mid-September and will run until December 19, 2025. See page 24 of this newsletter for the details. 

 

You will notice that we have made a change in our main hallway! Nord-Bridge is looking to raise funds for a dining room expansion!  We 
applied for a grant, without success ~ however we still want to work towards increasing and improving our space with new tables and 
chairs, new flooring, and a new layout. The anticipated cost of this upgrade is $100,000 ~ and we need your help! The plan is all laid out – 
and we will keep you posted on how we will be implementing our fundraising. We will be looking for sponsors as well as asking our mem-
bers who enjoy the social aspect of our Dunford Diner. Don’t hesitate to see myself, David, or Tracy for more information. 
 
We will also be raffling off a brand new car! This will be coming up in October – so stay tuned for 
more information.  
 
The planning never stops…we have our 6th Annual Under Northern Lights Gala on March 28, 2026, 
and we are very excited about the event coming up next year.  
 
Alone, we can do so little ~ Together, we can do so much! Looking forward to seeing you around 
the Friendly Centre! 

Julie Sarich - Director of Fund Development 



 

Page 20 

The August Sass Dispatch 
 
August tried to keep up, but between gophers in costumes, dance floors, and parade floats, I left that month gasping for air and beg-
ging for a nap. 
 
Gophers, Darling. Gophers. 
August began with true culture, the World-Famous Gopher Museum in Torrington, Alberta. Try staring into the soulful glass eyes of a 
gopher dressed like a cowboy and tell me that’s not life changing. Val, Tracy, and Roberta came along as witnesses to this furry fash-
ion week, and we all agreed: these little divas were serving looks. Tiny tuxedos, delicate gowns, wild west saloon vibes - it was basi-
cally a rodent runway show. 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Summer Fest 
Next, I went straight back to my teenage years at Summer Fest. I reunited with friends I hadn’t seen in  
ages, and suddenly it was like no time had passed. The laughter, the inside jokes, the “remember 
when” stories. We threw ourselves into the music, danced like curfews no longer existed (because, 
praise be, they don’t), and lived it up like we were sixteen again. The only difference? Back then, 
sneaking out of the house; now, sneaking Advil the next morning. Back then, worried about parents 
catching us; now, worried about how many naps I can get in. Nostalgia hit hard, but the fun hit harder. 

 

Flats Fest in Canal Flats  
David Lee Murphy had me looking for a Party Crowd and The James Barker 
Band told me to keep the party going - so naturally, I obeyed. Between the 
music, laughter, and my new friends I’ll probably never remember how I met, 
it was a magical night of music, laughter, and questionable decisions.  

Whoopin’ It Up 
The real MVPs of this year’s Whoop-Up Days? You - our amazing volunteers! 
You hauled, painted, zip-tied, and somehow kept smiling through it all. The 
parade float didn’t just roll - it strutted. Big thanks to my dad for the trailer, 
shop, and carpentry magic that turned 2x4s and my wild ideas into pure parade 

perfection. And to our float riders and walkers - thanks for working that route like it was the red carpet 
at Whoop-Up Days. Your waves and smiles made the crowd feel like VIPs! Oh, and our Nord-Bridge 
Whoop-Up Pancake Breakfast? Total hit - thanks to the pancake flippers, coffee fillers, and dish-out 
dynamos. You served up more than breakfast - you brought joy, caffeine, and community spirit to every 
plate. Here’s to laughs, full bellies, and the sassiest crew around. Same time next year? 

 

I ended the month screaming “We’re Here for a Good Time” with my 
sonshine, Corbin. Because what says “family bonding” more than 
singing classic rock at the top of your lungs until your voice is gone? 
Nothing. Absolutely nothing. 
 

Coming Up Next (Mark Your Calendars) 
Halloween Outreach – October 20 > Featuring Bryce Gray and Friends. 
Bring your spooky spirit and your dancing shoes 
  
Rosebud Christmas Show – November 20 > Sign up or risk being stuck watching your 12th Hall-
mark movie in a row (you know the plot already: small-town baker + big-city lawyer = love.) See the 
poster on page 21 for details. 
 

August? I owned it. September? You’ve been warned. 
 

 

~Erin Bates  “Be a flamingo in a flock of pigeons” 
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Lethbridge Elder Abuse Response Network  
 

Hello! My name is Julie Coleman, and on Monday    
August 11th I joined the LSCO LEARN team. I am sin-
cerely grateful to Kaitlynn and Amy for this opportunity, 
and to Marissa for leading me through an action 
packed, solution focused first week of training.  
 
I have been working in human services for over 25 
years in a variety of roles across government and the 
nonprofit sector primarily in family violence prevention 
and intervention programs. 
 
I want to thank everyone I have met so far for the warm 
welcome, and I look forward to getting to know all of 
you as I embark on this new work adventure! 

 

Julie Coleman  

~ LEARN Case Manager 
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Did you know Nord-Bridge has 
 

On Weekends for Special events? 

*Multi-Purpose Hall : $750.00 for weekend or Hourly 

$125.00 (Min. 3 hours) 

 

*West Community Room: $200.00 for Weekend or Hourly 

$35.00 (Min. of 3 hours) 

 

*Damage deposit not included in this price*  

*For booking inquiries please call Maria at 403-329-3222. Please 

book a minimum of one month in advance. Please go to 

www.nordbridgeseniors.com under the About >  

Facilities > Rentals tab for more information about these rooms. 

 

1904—13th Ave. North 

Lethbridge, Alberta 
403-329-3222  
friendly@nordbridgeseniors.com 
 

www.nordbridgeseniors.com 

Open Monday to Friday  
8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

“The Friendly Centre” 


